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MEMORANDUM 

HR#61-18 
 

November 16, 2018 
 
TO:  DHRM Listserv Recipients 
 
FROM: Peter Long, Administrator Peter Long 
  Division of Human Resource Management 
 
SUBJECT: EDUCATION/EXPERIENCE EQUIVALENCY FOR THE CERTIFIED 

PUBLIC MANAGER PROGRAM 
 
 
The State of Nevada’s Certified Public Manager (NVCPM) Program currently offers 
public sector supervisors and managers the opportunity to enhance their leadership skills. 
Graduates from the NVCPM Program also receive experience and educational 
equivalencies for their participation. The Division of Human Resource Management has 
approved the following equivalencies for NVCPM graduates: 
 

Graduation from the NVCPM Program is equivalent to 1 (one) year 
toward the minimum education qualifications or 1 (one) year of 
supervisory/managerial experience required for a State position. 

 
The NVCPM Program is a nationally recognized and accredited leadership development 
program for the public sector. Upon graduation, successful candidates receive the 
professional designation of Certified Public Manager (CPM). 
 
The curriculum consists of more than 300 hours of structured learning activities designed 
to develop core skills of managerial excellence in government to create world-class 
leaders in the public sector and make government more efficient. The program not only 
contributes to the effectiveness of State of Nevada operations but also provides personal 
development for employees. If you would like more information, please visit 
http://hr.nv.gov/CPM/.  
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Should you have questions regarding CPM education and experience equivalency, please 
contact Beverly Ghan, Deputy Administrator, Compensation, Classification and 
Recruitment at bghan@admin.nv.gov or 775-684-0103, or Rebecca Kennard, CPM 
Program Administrator, at rkennard@admin.nv.gov or 702-486-5776. 
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